
July 6, 2000

TO ALL HOLDERS OF 
SOUTHWEST GAS CORPORATION'S
CALIFORNIA GAS TARIFF

Subject:  Revision No. 201

The California Public Utilities Commission (Commission)has
approved Southwest Gas Corporation’s (Southwest) Advice
Letter No. 614 to be effective July 1, 2000.

The attached tariff sheets reflect the authorization granted
by Commission Resolution G-3281 for Southwest to increase
the surcharge rate for the Commission’s gas safety
inspection and enforcement program applicable to master-
metered mobile home parks from $.18 to $.21 per space per
month. 

Please make the following changes in your copy of
Southwest's California Gas Tariff:
                                              Supersedes
Cal. P.U.C.                                   Cal. P.U.C.
 Sheet No.            Title of Sheet           Sheet No.

  5197-G       Statement of Rates - Effective
                 Rates Applicable to Southern
                 California Division Schedules   5194-G
  5198-G       Statement of Rates - Effective
                 Rates Applicable to Northern
                 California Division Schedules   4961-G   
  5199-G       Table of Contents (Cont.)         5195-G
  5200-G       Table of Contents                 5196-G
 
Also attached for placement in your California Gas Tariff is
a new Revision Notice Log.
          

Jessie M. de los Santos
Supervisor, Regulatory Administration
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